
DAVID PEARLMUTTER 
1440 SACRAMENTO STREET • SUITE SEVEN 

SAN FRANCISCO CALIFORNIA • 94109 

Dear Harold, 	Tuesday 9th December 1975 

I received your new book POST MORTEM, and the letter to Hal. 

You wrote the address (number) incorrectly. No matter. I crossed 

out the wrong numbers and wrote in the correct ones and sent it off 

in this morning's mail. Hal should receive your letter by Wednesday 

10 December. You transposed the numbers. Just to be on the safe 

side, here is Hal's correct address and telephone number: 

Harold Verb 
3544 Taraval 
San Francisco, Ca. 94116 	(415) 665-3907 

Last night we spoke on the telephone. Among other things, we discussed 

the retieval of your Oswald In New Orleans  paperbacks. He said that 

he has been very busy lately between his day job and his evening 

mail order business. But he will check it out the very first oppor-

tunity he has. You'll be the third person to find out. I'll be 

the second. 

We are going to get together for a meeting next week. 

Hal mentioned to me that he had a copy of the INDEX prepared for 

OSWALD IN NEW ORLEANS. A light bulb flashed in my head. Why don't 

you oftfthis INDEX as a freebee when people order your new book? 

Kill two birds with one stone. On one hand it's a good promotional 

idea, and will be of assistance to your loyal readership. Then they 

could make copies of it and send it to their friends. What do you think 

of the idea? 
More later. Can(t wait to get into POST MORTEM. 

Sincerely, 

*,P 


